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Ho-425-S                  April 27, 2020  

 

Manager – Department of Corporate Services, 

Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd., 

Registered Office: Floor 25, 

P J Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai- 400 001 

 

DearSir(s)/Madam(s), 

                                                   

Furnishing of Information as per SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 

(Scrip Code : 533033, Scrip Id: ISGEC) 

 

 

Sub:  Intimation under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 

1. Further to our letter no. Ho-425-S dated 26.03.2020, this is to inform you that our 

manufacturing plants have partially reopened, and Construction work has also resumed at 

some of our Project Sites. 

 

2. There is some shortage of material and utilities, which is expected to improve over the next 

week or so. 

 

3. This letter is being sent in compliance with the provisions of the SEBI (Listing Obligations 

and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and all other SEBI Regulations as 

applicable. 

 

4. Kindly take note of the above. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

            For Isgec Heavy Engineering Limited 

 

            Sd/- 

            (S. K. Khorana) 

             Executive Director and Company Secretary                                         

Contact Number: 9810188045 


